
 
 

 
 
  
 
  

 
 
 
     
  

  

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It was great to see so many parents in attendance at our Parent Teacher Interviews on  
Wednesday night. These meetings provided an opportunity for parents and teachers to  
meet and discuss student progress. We have not been able to conduct face to face meetings since  
2019, so it was so nice to be able to see and chat normally to everyone again.  
 

There are a number of bugs, i.e. COVID, flu and gastro going around at the moment. Already this term, we  
have sent home a number of students who have fallen ill. Please keep your child home if they are unwell. We are  
finding that a number of students are testing positive three or four days after the onset of symptoms.   
We acknowledge that there have been, and still are, several students, teachers and their family members recovering  
from the flu/COVID, and we wish everyone a speedy recovery and look forward to welcoming you back to school soon.  
 

Please ensure you familiarise yourself with the latest COVID information that I have sent out this week via Seesaw. I would  
like to thank all families for their support as the Department of Education reintroduced the wearing of face masks in  
classrooms for all students and adults aged 8 years and above.  As positive cases are confirmed, we will continue to send  
notifications through Seesaw. If your child does test positive, or is a close contact, please notify the school as soon as possible.   
 

This week we would like to acknowledge all of our new students who have started at our school recently. We have had a   
number of families that are new to the area and have enrolled their children in our wonderful school. Any kind of change,  
particularly starting at a new school, can be daunting and nerve wracking for some, however the students have had positive 
starts at our school. In addition to that, we thank and acknowledge the amazing effort of their peers and teachers in welcoming 
the students and ensuring that they are feeling comfortable in their new surroundings. 
 

We would like to remind you that the yard is not supervised until 8.40am. We are getting a number of students being  
dropped off at 8.15am or earlier. If you need to drop them off early, please book them into OSCH by contacting Their Care  
on 1300 072 410. If they are here early, they will be put into OSHC at parents expense. Thank you for your support with this.  
We want all our students to be safe and supervised while at school.   

 
I hope you all have a fantastic weekend. 

Jacinta 



Week / Date Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Term 3 

Week 1 

11/7 - 15/7 
First Day of Term 3     

Week 2 

18/7 - 22/7 
  

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

3:30pm - 6:00pm 
 Pyjama Day 

Week 3 

25/7 - 29/7 
  

Melbourne Stars 
Crocket Clinic 

Year 1/2 
  

Week 4 

1/8 - 5/8 
     

Week 5 

8/8 - 12/8 
     

Week 6 

15/8 - 19/8 
Science Week     

Week 7 

22/8  - 26/8 
    Book Week Parade 

Week 8 

29/8  -  2/9 
   Fathers Day Stall 

Athletics Day 
Hot Food Lunch 

Week 9 

5/9 - 9/9 
   R U OK Day  

Week 10 

12/9 - 16/9 

Yr 5/6 Camp— 
All Week 

  Yr 1/2 Sleepover 
Last Day of Term 3 
2”15pm Dismissal 



Maisie, Lilly, Violet, Darcy, Maxwell, Charles and Harvey. 



Mark 
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